UNIVERSITY OF BAHRAIN







Date: 22 December 2009

Dr. Parastoo Jafari Managing Director Inspiration Interior Design (Shaheen Group) P.O. Box: 405 Kingdom of Bahrain

Dear Dr. Jafari,

On behalf of the University of Bahrain and the Professional Training Division, I would like to extend to your establishment our sincere appreciation for the continuous involvement in our internship program. The personal guidance, knowledge, and interest in our students made it possible for them to complete successfully their internship. Please convey our gratitude to every individual responsible for making the internships such a success.

Kindly find attached an appreciation certificate for your participation in the internship program 2008/2009.

Once again, we thank you for your valued support and wish you all the best.

Sincerely,

Prof. Dr. Ali Mansour Al-Shehab

VP for Planning & Community Service

P.O. Box: 32038 Kingdom of Bahrain

Tel.: (+973) 17438080 Fax: (+973) 17449613

صندوق بربد: ۳۲۰۳۸ مملکة البحرين هاتف: ۸۰۸،۸۰ (۹۷۳)

فاكس: ١٧٤٤٩٦١٣ (٢٩٧+)